
 
 
 

NOTICE OF SCHOOL CLOSURE FROM 
LANCASTER COUNTY ACADEMY 

 
 

March 14, 2020 
 
Given the continual evolution of the coronavirus (COVID-19) outbreak, Lancaster 
County Academy (LCA) has been monitoring the guidance provided by health 
officials and the Pennsylvania (PA) Department of Education. 
 
Yesterday, Governor Wolf announced the closure of all K-12 PA school districts 
for the next 10 business days. Consequently, LCA and our eight participating 
schools will be closed March 16-27, 2020. 
 
LCA remains committed to educating each learner during this time. As such, the 
Academy has developed plans to provide learners with educational resources for 
continued learning, which will be made available on the Academy’s webpage on 
Monday, March 16. 
 
At this time, the Academy is not equipped to provide opportunities for students to 
work on all courses at a distance. LCA staff are currently identifying coursework 
for select classes that students can work on outside of the classroom. Our self-
paced curriculum and flexible schedule will allow interested students to exceed 
the minimum attendance requirement when we can re-open. 
 
The Academy will continue to monitor the guidance of health officials and the PA 
Department of Education, as well as the actions of our sending schools. We will 
communicate additional information via the One Call Now phone system as new 
updates become available. We will also maintain proactive communication with 
our host, HACC Lancaster. HACC staff has shared the following page with us 
that you may find informative: “Stay Up to Date on the Coronavirus (COVID-19).” 
 
The health and well-being of our learners and staff is at the forefront of our 
operations and the decisions we make. If you have any questions, please don’t 
hesitate to contact the Program Director. 

http://lca.k12.pa.us/school-closure-info/
https://www.hacc.edu/Resources/stay-up-to-date-on-the-coronavirus.cfm
mailto:rmcfadden@lca.k12.pa.us

